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Finance Committee (FC) 
 

Wednesday, Feb. 15, 2023 
 
Members attending:  Cindy Simoneau, JRN, Chair/Treasurer; Elizabeth Roberts, BIO. 
Absent: Peter Madonia, EDL; Melvin Prince, MKT. 
 
Finance Committee members have been meeting to discuss resubmitting last year’s resolution 
temporarily increasing the contractual travel reimbursement levels for both FT and PT faculty. 
 
The provost has suggested some of the funds be set aside to support student travel associated with 
scholarship and research. 
 
The AAUP has said that is not possible under the CBA. The Executive Committee agrees. There is 
great support for assisting students. However, funds cannot come from faculty travel accounts. 
 
A request for additional information has been submitted to Accounts Payable and the Travel Office. 
 
 
  


